
Vol. 3, Sept. 3rd- Sept. 6th 2019 

Upcoming Events: 
Sep. 3rd: K-3 Open house, 6-7pm 
Sep. 4th: 4-6 Open house, 6-7pm 
Sept. 10th: Spalding 3:30-5 

Sept. 11th: Spalding Night 3:30-5 
Sept. 16th: Spalding  6:00-7:30  
 

Label, label, label: Put your child’s 
name on everything! Sweaters, 
shoes, boots, gloves, snow pants, art 
shirts are all easily mixed up or 
misplaced.  
 
Folders: Every day except Monday 
your child will bring home their 
“Home Folder”. Please check this 
folder and remove any forms or 
papers.  Then send it back to school 
the next morning.   
 

Extra Clothes: It is a good idea to 
send an extra set of uniform clothing 
and underwear with your child.  
These items can stay in a bag inside 
their backpack.  They come in handy 
if there is an accident or a spill.    
 
Math Papers: Our math papers have 
a “homework” side. I recommend you 
work on this at home but it is not 
required homework and you do not 
need to return it to school. 
 
Volunteer Calendar: I am sending 
home a volunteer calendar for the 
month of September.  You can sign 
up for a regular weekly time slot or 
you can write in a day and time that 
works for you. Fill out your times 
and send it back.  I will send back a 
full calendar next week and that is 
when times will start.  

 

Specials Schedule: 
Monday: Art 
Tuesday: P.E./Music 
Wednesday: Technology 
Thursday: P.E./Music  
Friday: none 
 
What we are studying: 

 
Language Arts:  We will start 
phonograms this week: o,c,a,d.  
Phonogram cards may be 
purchased from the front office or 
during your Spalding class. 
 
Math:  Writing numbers, ordering 
from least to greatest, matching a 
set to a number. 
 
Social Studies: Eastern 
Woodlands Native Americans 
 
Books we will read: 
 
Boomer Goes to School 
 
Click, Clack, Moo: Cows That 
Type 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 

News from the Kinder-Garden!   
 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

 
 


